
From: Renaud, Raoul@Energy
To: Worl, Robert@Energy; 
Subject: FW: HECA project workshop September 27, 2012 
Date: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 1:16:19 PM

fyi
 
Raoul Renaud
Hearing Adviser II
California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 651-2020
 
This email and any attachments are intended for the use of the addressees only 
and may be protected by the attorney-client privilege.  If you have received this 
message in error, please advise the sender immediately.  Your cooperation is 
appreciated.
 

From: Awolowo, Ollie@Energy  
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 12:38 PM 
To: Douglas, Karen@Energy; Lemei, Galen@Energy; Nelson, Jennifer@Energy; 
McAllister, Andrew@Energy; Mason, Michi@Energy; Hungerford, David@Energy; 
Renaud, Raoul@Energy; Allen, Eileen@Energy 
Subject: FW: HECA project workshop September 27, 2012 
 
FYI.
 

From: blwillow@netzero.com [mailto:blwillow@netzero.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2012 8:39 PM 
To: roman93311@aol.com; Awolowo, Ollie@Energy 
Subject: Fw: HECA project workshop September 27, 2012 
 
 
 
---------- Forwarded Message ---------- 
From: "blwillow@netzero.com" <blwillow@netzero.com> 
To: karen.luhmann@themccartygroup.com,  fred.pozzuto@netl.doe.gov, 
 Jennifer.jennings@energy.ca.gov,  david.couch@mssb.com,  robert.
worl@energy.ca.gov 
Subject: HECA project workshop September 27, 2012  

DOCKETED
California Energy Commission

  SEP 26 2012

TN # 67320

08-AFC-8A



Date: Wed, 26 Sep 2012 03:33:39 GMT

It has been brought to my attention that there will be a workshop in 
Sacramento Thursday, September 27, 2012 to discuss the technical 
disciplines of the HECA project that is proposed for our area in Kern 
county.  If this meeting is held in Sacramento, the California Energy 
Commission will not hear the full scope of concerns from the area affected 
by this project.  Due to the long drive and the around-the-clock pistachio 
harvest that may last through mid October, many citizens from our 
community will be unable to attend this meeting.  I would like to request that 
this and all future meetings be held in the community that will feel the 
affects of this project so that all of our concerns will be heard and 
considered.  Please docket and post this comment.
 


